
 

 

To: All Parents/Carers of Year 8 Ski Visit Students 

Our ref: 8754152 

23 February 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re:  Year 8 Easter Ski Visit  

Thank you for your patience and understanding in awaiting confirmation about the Year 8 Ski visit to 

Austria. I can now confirm that the visit will not go ahead in line with the government guidance that was 

updated on Monday 22 February. We share the disappointment that will be felt by all students, parents and 

carers. 

As we now begin the process of an insurance claim, we have made the decision that we will refund parents 

from our own school funds. You will receive a refund for the amount you have paid to date. Please be 

aware that refunds may take some time to be processed, but we aim to have your refund completed within 

three weeks.  

At this moment in time, there are no plans to rearrange this visit for next year. However, we do hope to run 

a ski visit for when your child is in Year 10, which we invite all students from this cancelled visit to apply for.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on my email address – 

luke.duerden@southhunsley.org.uk 

 Yours faithfully  

 

Luke Duerden  

Director of Student Support 
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